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6. CREYKE ROAD – A LIVING STREET – ART PROJECT 
 

General Manager responsible: General Manager City Environment 

Officer responsible: Transport & City Streets Manager 

Author: Alix Newman, DDI 941-8472 

 
 PURPOSE OF REPORT 
 
 1. The purpose of this report is to seek the Board’s nomination of a member to join the Project 

Selection Team for the Creyke Road art project. 
 
 EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 
 

2. A process is underway to select an appropriate artwork for the Creyke Road Living Streets 
project. The process follows the “Community Artworks Process Model” which requires the 
establishment of a Project Selection Team (PST) to make critical decisions and contribute to the 
various components of reviewing and selecting. The Project Selection Team for this project was 
established just over a year ago. The composition of the PST included an elected member from 
both the Fendalton/Waimairi and Riccarton/Wigram Community Boards and a member from 
each of the major educational institutions along Creyke Road being; University of Canterbury 
and Medbury School. The composition was as follows; 

 
  Neville Bennett (Riccarton/Wigram Community Board) 
  Yiyi Ku (Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board) 
  Stuart Griffiths (University, Dept Fine Arts) 
  Melanie Riley (Medbury School) 
 

3. The composition of the PST has been affected by the local body elections in that Yiyi Ku is no 
longer a member of the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board. 

 
4. A replacement was sought from the new Board, however, due to time constraints, a suitable 

candidate could not be endorsed by the Board in time to attend a scheduled meeting of the 
PST. Therefore, in discussions with the Board Chairperson and the Community Secretary, 
Community Board Member, Val Carter agreed to attend the meeting with a view to being 
endorsed by the Board as the new Board delegate to the Project Selection Team. 

 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
It is recommended that the Community Board agree: 
 
That Community Board Member Val Carter be appointed to the Creyke Road Artwork Project Selection 
Team. 

 
 CHAIRMAN’S RECOMMENDATION 
 
 That the above recommendation be adopted. 
 
 

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


